From: Jenny Lapham

To: <u>"Patrick@taxpayers.org.nz"</u>

Subject: FW: LGOIMA - 645310 and 645315 - Hourly Wages for building consent

Date: Wednesday, 18 April 2018 02:36:00 p.m.

Dear Patrick

I refer to your requests for information relating to the hourly rate charged by Council to conduct building consent assessments.

The Council's fees and charges are contained in the Annual Plans and the draft 10 Year Plan. Below is a link to the draft 10 Year Plan which contains the current fees and the proposed fees for the 2018/19. Please note the 10 Year Plan is still in the consultation phase and no decisions have been made on any of the proposed fees and charges. Please refer to page 18 for the list of Building Consent Fees.

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0003/642441/Fees-and-Charges-Schedule-2018-19.pdf

Regards

Jennifer Lapham Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: jlapham@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

